Dear Ms Vanpeene

Further to your request to carry out an Internal Review received on 23 August 2020.

I would like to inform you that we do not hold the information you have requested and stand by our initial response to you of not holding the information you have requested.

NHS Professionals is the leading provider of flexible workforce solutions to NHS. More information about us and what we do can be found on our website - see link https://www.nhsprofessionals.nhs.uk/

I am sorry I cannot assist you any further on this matter.

For further information about the Freedom of Information Act, please visit https://ico.org.uk/

Kind regards, Information Governance Team